
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to                                    
Dr Dorothy Laubscher and                        

Dr Chantelle Bosch with the acquisition 
of their PhD degrees on Friday, 26 May 

2017.  

We are proud of you! 

 

 

Congratulations to Profs Elsa Mentz, Hercules Nieuwoudt, Marietjie 
Havenga and Dr Annalie Roux  - 

their students received their Masters and PhD degrees at the                        
May graduation ceremonies. 

 

 

 

 

 

The latest SDL news...  


